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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-MTTP 20-003 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND HEADS OF UNITS 
 

    
FROM  :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, Ph.D. 
     OIC, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
SUBJECT :  Artist Productivity System (APS) 2nd Extension   
 
 
DATE  :  15 April 2020 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please find attached Memorandum No. OVPAA 2020-46 regarding the new deadline for 
submission of applications and supporting documents to the UP Artist Productivity 
System 2019. 
 
Please submit your application and supporting documents to the Office of the Vice 
Chancellor for Academic Affairs (Attention: Ms. Eleanor R. Robrigado) on or before 7 
May 2020 to give the APS Committee sufficient time to evaluate all applications. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 

 



 
   UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

3F, Quezon Hall, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tele/Fax: (632) 9818722; 9818500 local 2528 or 8722 

Email: ovpaa@up.edu.ph;  

            

 
Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs (OVPAA) 

 
6 April 2020 
 
Memorandum No. OVPAA 2020-46 
 
 
 
To:              The Chancellors 
 
                    (through the Vice-Chancellors for Academic Affairs) 
       
 
From:         Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 
                     Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
Subject:      New Deadline for Submission of Applications to the  
                     UP Arts Productivity System (APS) CY 2019 
 

 
Please be informed that in view of the Enhanced Community Quarantine (ECQ) and the 
Lockdown in Luzon, the deadline for the subission of nominations to the UP Arts 
Productivity System (APS) for CY 2019-2021 is extended up to 31 May 2020 to enable 
the submission of  document in support of applications and provide the CU Committee 
more time to evaluate the accomplishments of their applicants.  
 
Please be reminded that the System Committee will only evaluate CU recommendations 
of applications with complete documentation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 

 




